
ScanCAD moves to the
mountains of Colorado 

                 

 The new year 2018 marked a new start for
ScanCAD! It was a time to pack and move the office

to Conifer, Colorado — an altitude of  
8,210 feet/2,523 meters! 

 



The big move did not stop us by any means of the word:  
 

•   We continued to support our customer base in the 48 nations we
now serve; 

 
•    We released our new imaging platform along with our

revolutionary software enhancements; 
 

•    We announced our new, enhanced calibration grids and scanner
accuracy improvements. 

 
For any more information about the new offerings mentioned above,
please feel free to check the ‘January 2018 A Quantum Leap Forward’

newsletter on the main page of our website. Or contact us!  
 

Of course, we still have our satellite offices in Michigan, Florida
and Italy. Our Colorado Headquarters moved to a new location.  

 
We love the new space and we hope you get a chance to visit us —
whether for a meeting, training or just passing by! In the meantime,

take a tour through our photos, below. 
 



info@scancad.com 
ph. +1 303.697.8888 fax. +1 303.697.8580 

Mail: P.O.Box 598, Morrison, CO 80465-0598 USA  
Shipping: 26437 Conifer Road, Conifer, CO 80433 USA 

 
www.scancad.com 

www.WorkInstructionSoftware.com  
www.StencilInspection.com 

www.PCBreverseEngineering.com 
 


